
I N T E R O F F I C E   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: ALFRED LOTT

FROM: CHIEF JOHN K. NESKY

SUBJECT: OFFICER SWEARING IN FEBRUARY 22, 2022

DATE: 01/31/2022

RE: INFORMATION ON NEW OFFICERS

Police Officer Miles Franks, #114, received his Bachelor’s in Criminal Justice from California State University 
in 2016. After spending a year with the Newport News Police Department in Virginia, he joined the City of 
Bowie in late 2021 upon his move to Joppa, MD.

Police Officer Kaitlyn Dunklee, #117, comes to us from our own City of Bowie. After graduating from the 
Leonard Hall Junior Naval Academy, she attended the Prince George’s County Police Academy of her own 
accord and was welcomed to the City of Bowie’s Police Department in January of this year.

Police Officer Karina Phillip, #118, of Laurel, MD joined the City of Bowie Police Department this January. 
After pursuing an education in Criminal Justice in New York, she spent five years serving the Metropolitan 
Police Department in our nation’s capital.




